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Your submission for this review:

34% increase in water rates is unaffordable for many people. Central Coast has a high percentage of older people and of
unemployed youth. This means that many of us who are working are also supporting our younger and older generations. We do
not have some of the infrastructure that other councils provide their residents and ratepayers. Personally, I do not think a 34%
price is reasonable. I do think that Central Coast council needs to be further investigated for financial [ JJij prior to any
more increases being handed out to its ratepayers.





